
 

Memo 
Date: November 26, 2018 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and  

Chancery Staff 
 
From: Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 
 
Re:  Media Coverage of The Archdiocese of Atlanta – Week Ending 

November 21, 2018 
 

 
This is your weekly email to keep you informed of media coverage of The 
Archdiocese of Atlanta. 
 
Here are links to last week’s featured stories: 
 
Social Media: 

• Catholic Sisters of the Week: Sisters of Saint Joseph of Rochester 
(C.S.J.) 

• Are you ready to give Catholic? Advanced giving has already begun! 
Support your local parish, school and Catholic organization today. 
#iGiveCatholic 
 

Local News: 
• Relic of St. Jean Marie Vianney to come to Holy Spirit Catholic Church 
• Office of Life, Dignity & Justice: Justice and Peace Ministries continue to 

advocate for those in need 
 

Videos: 
• Catholic Foundation of North Georgia presents #iGiveCatholic Best 

Practices in Atlanta 
• #iGiveCatholic Atlanta 

 

Please share this information in your bulletin, newsletters, websites and social 
media. 

Thank you. 
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